
 
 
 

Filming during training sessions  
 
We have recently acquired a club iPad for our coaching team to use to help the swimmers 
improve their technique and skills during training sessions. Filming swimmers and providing 
immediate feedback on poolside is a very effective way of improving technique and giving 
them a visual understanding of their stroke/skill.  
 
HSC Policy for filming swimmers during training sessions​
 

●​ Coaches will only be filming a swimmer if they feel it will aid the swimmer in helping 
them to improve their technique.​
The coaches will only view the film with the swimmer they have filmed. It will not be 
viewed by the rest of the squad. 

●​ At the end of the training session the lead coach will ensure any video they have 
filmed is deleted from the iPad. 

●​ The coaches will only film on the club iPad - they will not share the film after the session 
or save the film.​
Swimmers will only be filmed in the pool or diving off the blocks, swimmers will not be 
filmed poolside. 

●​ Coaches will always check via the register at the beginning of a training session if they 
have permission to film a swimmer. 

●​ If your swimmer has been filmed, feel free to contact the coach after the session with 
any questions regarding the filming. 
 

In order to be able to film your swimmer, we require your consent. 
 
For swimmers who are 18+ years old - Please complete and sign the form yourself. 
 
 
I consent/ do not consent (delete as applicable) for 
 
(Name of swimmer) …………………...………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
to be filmed during training sessions. ​
 
​
Name (Parent/Guardian for swimmers under 18) ..………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Date …………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Please sign this form, scan and return to membership@harpendensc.org.uk via the Google form. 

mailto:membership@harpendensc.org.uk

